
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS 
 
DATE:August 14, 2010 
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President, Bill Lehr called the meeting to order at 12:15 a..m. 
 
Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, Linwood Nooe and John Ragsdale 
 
The members thanked Randall West for the meal. 
 
Upon a motion by Bob Herndon, seconded by Boyd Robertson, the members approved the minutes for 
the July meeting. 
 
_______________________ presented a safety presentation concerning _________________________    
(Safety Officer Tommy Jackson was not  present) 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT:  Dee Gilliland reported that the club's account balance is $19,300.      
with __42_______ members.  Upon a motion by David, seconded by Boyd the members approved the 
financial report. 
 
NEW MEMBERS:  (None)         introduced prospective members ________________, 
_____________________, as mentor,  ______________________ motioned that they be accepted.  
_________________________ seconded, and all approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: Dee proposed meeting time change to 10:00 a. m. and change in member prepared 
meal for future meetings. Discussion followed with motion to approve by Boyd and second by Bob 
Herndon. Motion passed. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS: Audit committee members Linwood Nooe and John Ragsdale will review financial 
data for 09/10  fiscal year and report next meeting. 
 
Coley made brief report on runway work status.  
 
Activities committee  reported four  weekend meetings for flights to various locations. 
Bill Lehr proposed next weekend flight to Kosciusko.    
  
Motioned to adjourn by Bob with a second by Paul,  The meeting adjourned at 1:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 



 
John Ragsdale 
 
 
 
 


